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27th September 2022  
 

  

 
Dear Neighbour,  
 

I hope that you and your families have enjoyed a peaceful break over what proved to be a 
very warm summer.  
 

As I understand, it is customary for the School to share with you all our calendar of 
upcoming events over the next Academic Year. This also gives me an opportunity to 
introduce myself to you in my new role as Head Teacher for Tonbridge Grammar School.  
 
Calendar   
The Residents Calendar specifically includes those school events that generate visitors 
(parents and prospective parents) to the School, and our regular lettings.  Further to this the 
School will update the Neighbours Portal, at the end of every term, indicating any additional 
events or calendar changes.  Some events, including Parent Consultation Evenings, will 
continue online where we recognise that the value of the event is not compromised by its 
remote delivery.    
 

Some events including Open Events for Year 7 and Sixth Form revert to “in person” and we 
have revised our arrangements support the safe management of visitors to the school 
site.  Further details of our plans will be available on the Neighbours Portal once our 
arrangements have been finalised.  
 

Residents Meetings  
Now that Covid restrictions have fully eased, I am delighted to be able to re-instate our bi-
annual Residents’ Meetings. We have scheduled the first meeting for Tue 11th October at 
17:30hrs, here at the School. (As per previous meetings, it well be held in the IBarn 6th Form 
Centre.)     
 
 

Yours sincerely  
  
  
Rebecca Crean  
Head Teacher  


